
 
 
 

February 5, 2013 
 
 
The Honorable Governor Sean Parnell 
P.O. Box 110001 
Juneau, AK 99811-0001 
 
 
Dear Governor Parnell, 
 
On behalf of the Alaska Travel Industry Association (ATIA) Board of 
Directors, I wanted to forward you the attached resolution in support of 
Senate Bill 29 and House Bill 80. This proposed legislation will  allow the 
Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) to issue permits based 
upon the best science available as well as encourage Alaska’s cruise 
industry to continue to use the most updated technology to treat 
wastewater discharges. 
 
ATIA appreciates your support of Alaska’s visitor industry. 
  
Respectfully, 

 
Kirk Hoessle 
Chairman of the Board of Directors 
Alaska Travel Industry Association 
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